
From: Tina Gonzales
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 8:51:15 PM

To who it may concern
Please do not let this bill pass my kids have sensitivity to vaccines and we are on a delayed
schedule. Please consider our family that have allergies or allergic reactions to vaccines.
Please don't make it mandatory. Think of those like my family. 
Sincerely
Concerned parent
Tina M. Gonzales
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